





Online safety in Lockdown

Online Learning Rules

- Location, find a quiet place downstairs to set up online, NOT in a bedroom.
- Dress code, please don't wear your pyjamas or logo t-shirts that you wouldn't be able wear to school. Make sure your family are doing the same.
- Polite language, same rules apply as if you are in class, NO swearing, NO personal remarks about other students, NO bullying.
- Background, think about what others can see behind you, it might cause others upset. Explore changing your background.

Be Prepared

You are expected to attend online lessons and they are for learning so be prepared. You will need:

Pencil case Paper Drink

Paper Work packs

If you need support getting equipment speak to your Teachers.

E-Safety Rules STOP and think – am I following the E-Safety Rules?		
	I will only use the Internet and computing equipment with an adult's permission and I will use it carefully.	
	I will keep my login and password information secret.	
	I will not send my phone number, address or a photo of me to anybody.	
	I will only use activities that an adult has allowed me to use and I will ask for help if I am not sure what to do.	
	If I see something that makes me feel unhappy I will tell an adult.	

Parents and carers, a great way to keep your children safe online is to be aware of what they are seeing and doing. Things are changing all the time and it is a whole new world for most of us. A great website to visit is NSPCC Keeping children safe online. This website has lots of information and videos, that are for you and your children to watch. They also give you step by step instructions on how to protect your devices.

Help your kids stay safe online. Work as a TEAM





You can also register with Netaware.org.uk and this will give child friendly advice on how to stay safe online.

We are planning to do more workshops for parents and carers as soon as it is possible.



Be aware

There has been an increase in reported online bullying between Riversides School Children. School staff will be monitoring online activity closely to prevent and deal with this.

If you have been concerned about what you have seen or heard online, you can always contact your class teacher or

Mrs Kemp 0759 2307439

Mrs Layton 07542 126102 email sally.layton@riversidesschool.co.uk

School Main Phone 01905 21261